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Coffee and Chats 
I think it went well.  I got a chance to talk to a few students who really didn’t know much 
about SSMU but were really interested.  I don’t know why we didn’t get more students to 
come out.  I think we did a good job getting the word out but people just didn’t show.  I 
would really love to hear your thoughts and feedback about this if you are interested. 
 
Internal 
Green Stuff/Five year plan 
I have met with Claire, the green events coordinator, and Toby, my portfolio coordinator, to 
talk about a few projects.  The two big things we are working on right now are: Audits for 
events (very basic versions that any event planner can do) that we will test on the Holiday 
fair event, and Green event 101 workshops for groups to come learn interactively how to 
make their events greener from beginning to end.  We have a lot of solid ideas and I am 
really excited about these projects.  Eventually both will require advertising to clubs and 
student groups but we are still in the planning stages.   
 
CAF 
Last week’s Queues de Castors event was a good reminder of how SLOW McGill is and how 
when they say you should apply 30 days in advance for outdoor events, they really mean it.  
It was a bit crazy trying to get it all together but it ended up being very successful.  Students 

 

 


